La Harpe Community School District #347
LA HARPE SCHOOL BOARD News Release

Due to the regrettable and untimely passing of Principal Lila McKeown, the Board held a special meeting on
Sept. 24, 2018 to discuss recommendations and approve an interim principal contract for Mr. Brad Kenser. Mr.
Kenser started work the next day and will finish out the school year at La Harpe.

La Harpe School Board meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday of each month in Room 104.
Agendas and approved minutes are posted on the website at laharpeeagles.org.



